August 4, 2008

Dr. Ralph G. Appy

Port of Los Angeles

425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, California 90731

Reference: Draft EIS Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal
Dear Dr. Appy:

I have reviewed the Draft EIS for the Pacific L.A. Terminal and find it to be all inclusive
and meeting the objectives of the corresponding Federal and State requirements. This
project is for the good of all California citizens

I support the Pacific L.A. Terminal project.

Véryitruly yours.,
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